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Peter Anderson to leave AAC Clyde Space

2025-04-23 AAC Clyde Space AB (publ)

The Chief Commercial Officer of AAC Clyde Space, Peter Anderson, has informed the company of
his decision to leave his position on 30 June 2025. The Group has initiated a transition process
and is evaluating the future setup of the role.

Peter Anderson joined AAC Clyde Space in 2015 and has been an important contributor to the
company’s commercial development during a period of significant growth.

“I want to thank Peter for his work and commitment. He has been a valued colleague and a strong
advocate for our offering in a rapidly evolving market. We wish him all the best in his next chapter,”
says Luis Gomes, CEO of AAC Clyde Space.

Peter Anderson will remain in his role until the end of June to ensure a smooth handover.

For more information:

Please visit: http://www.aac-clyde.space or contact:

Hakan Tribell, Head of Communications for Investor Relations and Public Affairs,
investor(daac-clydespace.com, phone +46 18 560530

ABOUT AAC CLYDE SPACE

AAC Clyde Space provides small satellite technologies and services that help governments, businesses
and institutions access high-quality data from space. Covering satellite components, mission services
and space-based data delivery, the company offers end-to-end solutions that turn space-based
intelligence into real-world impact. Applications include weather monitoring, maritime safety, security
and defence, agriculture and forestry.

AAC Clyde Space is headquartered in Uppsala, Sweden, with main operations in the UK, Netherlands,
South Africa and the USA. The company’s shares are traded on Nasdaq First North Premier Growth
Market in Stockholm (AAC) and on the US OTCQX Market (ACCMF). Carnegie Investment Bank AB is the
company’s Certified Adviser.
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